
MEMO# 2469

January 15, 1991

NOTICE OF MEETING - FEBRUARY 28,
1991
January 15, 1991 TO: BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 2-91 RE: NOTICE OF
MEETING - FEBRUARY 28, 1991 __________________________________________________________
This is to advise you that there will be a meeting of the Broker/Dealer Advisory Committee
beginning at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, February 28, 1991 in Classroom B which is located on
the First Floor at the offices of Raymond James & Associates, 880 Carillon Parkway, St.
Petersburg, Florida 33733. Lunch will be served and the meeting is expected to continue
until approximately 3:30 p.m. For your convenience, we have reserved a block of rooms at
the Holiday Inn located at 3535 Ulmerton Road, Clearwater, Florida 34622 for the night of
February 27, 1991 at the rate of $49.00. If you need a room and wish to take advantage of
the low rate, please call the hotel at 813/577-9100 by February 6 and ask for a room in the
Raymond James block. Please complete the attached form and return it by February 6
either by Fax (202/293-1058) or return mail to: Rita Pemberton Investment Company
Institute 1600 M Street, NW - 6th Floor Washington, DC 20036 Fax No. (202/293-1058) An
agenda will follow shortly. Donald E. O’Connor Vice President - Operations Attachment
BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING Raymond James & Associates St.
Petersburg, Florida February 28, 1991 I WILL [__] IWILL NOT [__] attend the meeting of the
BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE on February 28, 1991. NAME:
____________________________ FIRM: ____________________________ Please return this completed
form by February 6 either by fax (202/293-1058) or return mail to: Rita Pemberton
Investment Company Institute 1600 M Street, NW - 6th Floor Washington, DC 20036 NOTE:
IF YOU NEED A ROOM FOR WEDNESDAY NIGHT, FEBRUARY 27, 1991, PLEASE CALL THE
HOLIDAY INN AT 813/577-9100 BY FEBRUARY 6, 1991 AND ASK FOR A ROOM IN THE
RAYMOND JAMES BLOCK.
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